

Achieving excellence with care



Croft Road Hurworth-on-Tees Darlington DL2 2JG T: 01325 720424/721188

E: enquiries@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs R Somerville, BA Hons, MA

8th September 2023

## Bronze Qualifying expeditions North Yorkshire Moors

Dear Parent/Carer

The Bronze Duke of Edinburgh's Award qualifying expeditions had been organised for this group based in the North Yorkshire Moors on either Friday 22nd/Sat 23rd September or Friday 29<sup>th</sup>/Sat 30<sup>th</sup> September 2023.

Unfortunately, one of these dates has had to be changed and the expeditions will now take place on the weekends of Friday 29<sup>th</sup>/Sat 30<sup>th</sup> September and Friday 6<sup>th</sup>/Sat 7<sup>th</sup> October.

Each student will only need to attend one of the weekends to qualify. We will leave school on the Friday morning and (based on previous expeditions) should return to school on the Saturday just after lunch at around 2.00pn.

If your child can attend either of the dates specified, then you do not need to reply to this letter and next week I will allocate them to one of the expeditions. If you have a prior arrangement on one of the dates and they can only attend one of the sessions can you please let me know via email by Monday 11<sup>th</sup> September (<a href="mailto:nge@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk">nge@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk</a>) which date they are able to do. It may be that if this is the case, we need to rearrange which groups pupils walk together in, but we will endeavour to keep them in a friendship group wherever possible. Confirmation of their days will be communicated to you on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> September 2023.

Thankyou in advance and sorry for the changes, if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Gawthorpe DofE Co-ordinator













